
ADDENDUM A 

III. 7. n   Service Ministries/Organizations 

St. Frances of Rome (SFR) has active and ongoing connections with the following 

service ministries and organizations: 

1. United Crescent Hill Ministries (community area ministry serving the 40206 zip 

code): SFR has a regular weekly collection basket for various food pantry items in 

addition to special collections to meet short term needs (for example, we 

collected a mountain of toilet paper when they ran out during Lent). We also 

designate UCHM to receive all monetary donations and food pantry collections 

during our annual Friendsgiving November parish event. We routinely refer 

calls to UCHM for assistance with rent and utilities, as well as publicize their 

annual school supply and Christmas giving programs. Two parishioners also 

volunteer for UCHM to make monthly commodity food box distribution to 

Sacred Heart Village. 

2. St. John Center: They have been the focus of a few special collections of rain 

ponchos, men’s underwear, socks, and personal care items. 

3. Room in the Inn Louisville: SFR’s 18 volunteers covered all three shifts for four 

different nights in January and February 2025. We are also planning to continue 

this initiative and look to expand our participation in it for 2026. 

4. Little Way Pregnancy Center: SFR participates in the annual Baby Bottle 

Boomerang collection to support this life-giving work. 

5. CLOUT: SFR is not a dues-based member of CLOUT but has 5 network leaders 

who turn out participants through St. Leonard, which is a member church. 

 

 

  



ADDENDUM B 

III. 7. o   Social or Recreational Ministries/Organizations 

St. Frances of Rome (SFR) has offered the following parish events in the 2024-2025 

programming year: 

1. Friendsgiving November 21: We had 168 people who attended the 3rd annual 

event. We also collected $1,951 in cash and a truckload of pantry items for United 

Crescent Hill Ministries. 

2. Ash Wednesday Soup Supper March 5: We had 68 people who attended this 

event held right after the evening Mass. Five volunteers made all the soup while 

the parish provided bread and drinks. 

3. Lenten Community Meal March 21: Rather than hosting a fish fry, SFR held a 

vegetarian baked pasta community meal for 110 people (SFR parishioners and 

HTCC families who hosted the bake sale).  

4. Currently being planned is the August 23 Gather at the Grill—summer 

alternative to a picnic with brats, hot dogs, baked beans, etc. 


